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Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Subject Leaders have spent time reviewing their taught curriculum for online, remote delivery. On 
reflection, colleagues are noticing that in some cases, planned curriculum at school is not as easily 
transportable as we would like when it’s delivered online. This may be because of resourcing, need for 
group work or not wishing to overburden families. As a staff, we have spent time considering what is 
accessible at home.  
 
As a result of this assessment, teaching colleagues have since updated the curriculum offer on the 
website as addendum. You’ll find this as a separate document in the subject curriculum pages. The 
curriculum offer that is planned and shared for any particular year group remains the same. However, 
the sequencing may have altered as a result of both National Lockdowns. In short, we will still deliver 
the curriculum for the academic year, but the order that it is delivered in may have changed in response 
to the needs of our students. 
  
The addendum provides you information related the Gap Assessment completed at the very start of the 
academic year, and the recovery plans resulting from this assessment. It has since been updated to take 
account for any changes to planned taught curriculum as a result of remote learning.   
 
To find these documents please follow the pathway on the main school website:  
https://pewseyvale.org 
 

• Information  

• Curriculum 
o Subject Information  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ms. K Protheroe  
Deputy Head Teacher  
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